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Encouragement for
Parents
I want you to know that as a
church, Manor’s role is to
encourage you as parents and
cheer you on in raising the next
generation to love Jesus. You
don’t hear it enough: thank you,
thank you, THANK YOU for your
tireless investment in your kids.  
Parenting is the toughest job in
the world—and the most
important.
We’ve had such a great time
with the youth recently, and I
just want to say—you’ve raised
some amazing kids! They are a
joy to be around, and I’ve loved
getting to know them better
each week. 
As you may know, Kolton and
Paige, who faithfully led youth
for many

years, have stepped back from
leading this year (though they
are still teaching Sunday
School). While we search for a
new point leader, I’ve
volunteered to help run youth
group for the time being. My
heart is to come alongside you
as parents to help our youth find
and follow the Lord.
To keep you in the loop, I’ll be
sending out a regular newsletter
with updates about what’s
happening at youth, what we’re
teaching, and ways you can be
praying and involved.

-Pastor Dan

What We Are
Learning About?
We are in a series called:
“Rescue – How Jesus Saves”
So far, we’ve looked at:

Exodus 14
John 8:1–11
Mark 9:14–29

Next Week: Matthew 14:22–33

UPCOMING EVENTS

Meet at Pastor Dan’s house (891
3rd Ave SE). Dress warm and
bring a rake if you can. 
Note: the church calendar
mistakenly says A&W—please
don’t meet there! After serving,
we’ll gather for hot chocolate
and Bible study.

Rake & Run
October 8, 2025

Grab your fake money and get
ready to BID BIG on epic ice
cream creations! Sundaes,
floats, secret toppings, and
strange surprises all up for
grabs—this is the most
delicious auction ever!

Ice Cream Auction
October 15, 2025



Opportunity to Serve
Service Feature
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Colossians 1:13

Theme Verse: “For He
has rescued us from
the dominion of
darkness…”

During the teacher strike, Mt. Olive has graciously
opened their church as a childcare solution for
parents in our community.  As you can imagine, they
are in need of a ton of volunteers to make this
program work.  If you are interested in helping for a
day or part of a day, please send an email to
nicole@mtoliveefc.com.

Our goal is simple: we want every student to have a
close, personal relationship with Jesus. We try to help
them grow in three ways—we love, we pray, and we
teach. A typical Wednesday night has two parts:

The first hour: we bond over an activity, games, or
just hanging out.
The second hour: we open the Bible together and
learn from God’s Word.

Parents FAQ’s

What Happens on Wednesday
Evenings?

On a normal night, we have about 15–20
students, but since the fall began, nearly
40 different students have attended at
least once! This is such an
encouragement, but right now we only
have four adult leaders to connect, pray,
and walk alongside them.

Even if you can’t be there every week, if
you feel that you could help (even for a
night or two), we would be so grateful.
We’re also looking for snack volunteers! If
you’d be willing to bring something one
week—or if your teen would like to help by
providing snacks—that would be a
wonderful way to serve. Pastor Dan will
send out a group text with upcoming
dates so parents can sign up easily.

MANORGOSPEL.COM403-443-7890 @MANORGOSPEL.CHURCH

Can I find out what’s being taught?
Absolutely! You’re always welcome to ask,
and Pastor Dan would be happy to share
the biblical text and any notes he’s made.

How do I stay updated?
Printed youth calendar (available at the
church)
Online (through our website &
newsletter)
Weekly group text (sent with details for
the next week)

Get Involved!


